
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
DWS hosts its final National Consultation on Raw Water Tariffs for 
2018/19 cycle  

 
23 August 2017  

The Department of Water and Sanitation will host its final National Consultation on Raw 
Water Tariffs for the 2018/19 financial cycle on Friday, 25 August 2017, at the Birchwood 
Hotel and Conference Centre in Boksburg, Ekurhuleni.  

The consultation is aimed at soliciting inputs from particularly women stakeholders to find 
appropriate methods of funding water resource management, water resource development 
and use of waterworks. 

The consultation also aims to find ways of setting the charges in ways that will contribute to 
social equity, redress the imbalances of the past, protect ecological reserves, ensure financial 
sustainability and reflect the scarcity of water as an essential commodity. 

 

 

THE MEDIA IS INVITED TO ATTEND AS FOLLOWS: 

Date : Friday, 25 August 2017 

Venue : Birchwood Hotel and Conference Centre in Boksburg, Ekurhuleni 

Time : 09:00 

 

For media confirmations, kindly contact Ms Mbalenhle Dlamini on 063 501 0223/ 

DlaminiM5@dws.gov.za  

 
END 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 
For more information contact: Mr Sputnik Ratau (Departmental Spokesperson) 
082 874 2942 / 012 336 6813 / rataus@dwa.gov.za  
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za  
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